
April 7, 2022 

TENTATIVE AWARD RECOMMENDATION 

90-22-178-1 

Construction Manager at Risk (CMAR)-Maryvale Behavioral Health-Court II 

Maricopa County Special Health Care District d.b.a. Valleywise Health is pleased to announced the 

following firm has been tentatively recommended for a contract award for 90-22-178-1 Construction 

Manager at Risk (CMAR)-Maryvale Behavioral Health-Court II to: 

Gilbane Building Company 

The award is contingent upon approval by internal Valleywise Health Senior Management, successful 

negotiation of a formal contract, and signature by the Valleywise Health Board of Directors.  


